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• Summer Learning/Programming:  
o Summer Learning has wrapped up here at Lincoln.  The partnership with 21st 

Century and the Lincoln teaching staff has been a wonderful update to our 
summer learning offerings these past three years.  We are hoping to continue 
this partnership for many years to come!  

 
• Family Partnership Meetings: 

o Rather than a crowded and quick Open House event, we have allotted time for 
each family to come in for a 1/2  hour time slot on Monday, August 15th or 
Tuesday, August 16th to learn of, meet, and sit down to talk about their child 
with EACH of their child’s newly assigned teachers and support staff.   

 
• Back to School Events for Lincoln Families!  

o Wednesday, August 3rd – Readifest @ 2 – 4 pm  
o Friday, August 5th – Picnic in the Park – Gil Lynn Park 2 – 4 pm  
o Monday, August 15th – Family Partnership Meetings 11 am – 6 pm  
o Tuesday, August 16th – Family Partnership Meetings 9 am – 4 pm  
o Wednesday, August 17th – Welcome Back to School Lincoln Little Devils!   

 
• Literacy at Lincoln!  

o Our new reading series, Amplify – CKLA should be arriving to Lincoln soon with 
the all-staff program training scheduled to occur on our first professional 
learning day, August 11th.   

o Our partnership with The Reading League is all set for next school year with 
professional learning for all new Lincoln teachers set and continued training for 
all LES staff taking place this fall and spring. We are grateful to continue this 
partnership with this amazing group and move out of our learning year into our 
implementation school year!   

 
Lincoln Elementary -  Parties in the Parks – Summer 2022!  

 

 


